
                          POLICE BLOTTER REPORT                                                                          

                                     December 27, 2020 to January 2, 2021 

               During this period the Sierra Madre Police Department responded 

    to 274 calls for service.  

 

 
Attempted Burglary 

Officers responded to a call of a male subject causing a disturbance running through 

an apartment complex in the 100 block of N. Lima Street at 7:11AM on 12-28-20. 

Officers observed the subject attempting to enter an apartment when he was detained 

and interviewed. The male was arrested for attempted residential burglary and for 

giving false information to a police officer, then taken to the Pasadena Police jail for 

booking. 

Case to DA’s office  

 

Vandalism 

Sometime between 12-24-20 at 6:30PM and 12-28-20 at 8:00AM, unknown person(s) 

vandalized a parking sign and a portion of a wall of a business in the 00 block of E. 

Sierra Madre Blvd. 

 

Attempted Burglary 

On 01-02-2021 at 9:38AM, officers responded to the 400 block of N. Baldwin Ave. 

for a possible burglary in progress.  Upon arrival the suspect had already left the 

location.  Information gathered by officers indicated the person may be involved in a 

previous incident on the same day. Officers searched the area and located the suspect 

in the area of E. Orange Grove Ave and Hyland in the city of Arcadia.  Suspect was 

detained and placed under arrest for attempted burglary and taken to the Pasadena 

Jail. 

 

Prowling 

Officers dispatched at 7:32PM, on 1-2-21 to the 200 block of E. Orange Grove Ave. 

for a call of a suspicious person in the area.  This is the same subject that was arrested 

earlier in the day for an attempted burglary was arrested for prowling and taken to the 

Pasadena Jail. 

Case to the DA’s office 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


